
Pupil Learning Council meeting minutes: 

7.12.17  

Y2: Oyindamola, Bandzile 

Y5: Sarah, Thevindu 

Y6: Gracie, Jeff and Amelia 

Discussions: 

Mrs Roach invited Y2, 5 and 6 members today for a special task. 

We discussed together the new pens we have been trialling in our classes. Mrs 

Roach explained that Mrs Butler, Mr Gray and Miss Burrell would like some 

feedback from the children on how it is going.  

PLC members created a questionnaire and agreed that they would pose the 

questions to their class and bring back the results next week. 

 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday 14th December at 9.00am (Y2, 5 and 6) to share the 

results. 

 

 

Actions arising from meeting: 

Mrs Roach to share feedback with SLT.  



 


